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The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into effect across the EU on May 25th 2018, to ensure that all data held and processed by organisations within the EU is secure and processed lawfully.
ERSS Carrick on Suir has always highly valued your privacy and personal information and will continue to improve procedures and strengthen safeguards in line with GDPR. At ERSS Carrick on Suir we are progressing towards GDPR compliance through:
· Enhanced awareness of the importance of GDPR across the school community
· 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Auditing the data processes and procedures carried out within ERSS Carrick on Suir.
Please find our Privacy Policy on this website. 

Becoming fully GDPR compliant affects many aspects of the school's operation and will take time. The current ERSS Data Protection Policy will be reviewed and updated in line with GDPR.
 
When in place, the revised Data Protection Policy and related documents will be brought to your attention through this website .




